
FSSAI - Food Safety Supervisor Training in Advance 
Catering in collaboration with HRAWI in Mumbai held 

on Wednesday, 31st October, 2018 at  
The Pride Hotel, Pune 

As done in the past, HRAWI is organized their 15th Conclave for 
FSSAI Food Safety Supervisor Training in Advance Catering for 
Western Region conducted in Mumbai.The importance of FoSTac 
training the point of view for FBO’s to have FSSAI Supervisory 
Training was necessary, as per Section 32B, it was mandatory to 
have the Individual Establishments, to get their personal trained. 
The time line was given to ensure that the training was completed 
across the nation was 31st December, 2018. Falling which 
licenses would be withdrawn and new establishments would not 
be issue the same. 




